
From: Jo Beth Dudley   
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 2:19 PM 
To: Governor Sununu <governorsununu@nh.gov>; PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; 
Chicoine, Jared <jared.s.chicoine@energy.nh.gov>; EllmsJr, Christopher J 
<christopher.j.ellmsjr@energy.nh.gov> 
Subject: In support of NET METERING (PUC Docket DE 22-060) 

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Governor Sununu and Members of the PUC:  
 
This email is to indicate my personal strong support for continuing Net Metering in NH. I 
understand that the three investor-owned electric utilities, Clean Energy NH, Conservation 
Law Foundation, Office of the Consumer Advocate, and the NH Hydro Association have 
reached a settlement agreement. I support this Settlement Agreement and request that the 
PUC accept this Settlement Agreement. 
 
Thank you, 
  -- Jo Beth Dudley 
       
 


